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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

BIG BEND
COMMUNITY COLLEGE

[Filed August 25, 2022, 12:57 p.m.]

This notice is in accordance with RCW 42.30.075 for the board of 
trustees for Big Bend Community College, District No. 18.

Thursday, August 25, 2022, (board retreat) has been cancelled due 
to COVID[-19] exposures and is rescheduled to September 20, 2022, as a 
special meeting at the Wanapum Heritage Center, 29086 WA-243, Mattawa, 
WA.
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